

Brom & Amy Nikrad 325 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Brom & Amy:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

## **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Nathaniel Chandler 7901 University Ave NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Nathaniel:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

# **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <a href="city@slpmn.org">city@slpmn.org</a>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Lois & James Huot 366 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Lois & James:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely.

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Deborah Dahlberg 358 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Deborah:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### City Council Work Session

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Yolanda Peraza & Italo Urgiles 333 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Italo & Yolanda:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Nancy Mahdy 349 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Nancy:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <a href="city@slpmn.org">city@slpmn.org</a>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Paula Skochinski 341 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Paula:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Perry Bergman 7924 5Th St NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Perry:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

#### **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <a href="city@slpmn.org">city@slpmn.org</a>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Dianne Dulling 350 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Dianne:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

## **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Samed & Suvada Mahmuljin 7913 University Ave NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Samed & Suvada:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

## **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Anh Tuan Cong Dinh 342 Rosedale Rd NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Anh Tuan Cong:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

## **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm

Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely.

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer



Johnny Shoemaker Sr. 7907 University Ave NE Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Johnny:

The City Council has received a number of complaints about excessive on street parking on the University Avenue Service Drive between 79<sup>th</sup> Avenue and Rosedale Road.

The City Council is willing to explore ways to address these complaints, including establishing a "No Parking" zone. The City Council wants your feedback on the problems you are experiencing and on solutions to address them.

You are invited to attend the next City Council work session to participate in this discussion.

## **City Council Work Session**

September 19, 2022 5:30pm Intersection of Rosedale Road & University Ave Service Dr\*

\* In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to Spring Lake Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE.

If you are unable to attend, we encourage you to send us an email at <u>city@slpmn.org</u>. City staff will ensure your feedback is shared with the City Council.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491.

Sincerely

Daniel R. Buchholtz

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer